
 

 
No.: AIBSNLEA/CHQ/AIGETOA/13-14           Dated 15.01.2014 
 
To 
 
Shri Ravi Shil Verma 
General Secretary 
AIGETOA CHQ 
New Delhi 
 
Ref: Your letter number GS/AIGETOA/26 dated 7-1-2014 
 
Dear Shri Ravi Ji, 
 
I am in receipt of your letter under reference, wherein you have communicated the decision 
of your Association to re launch the trade union action to persue the vital demands for the 
executives of BSNL. It is unfortunate that the written commitment given to you after your last 
agitation held in the month of July-August ’13 has not been honoured by BSNL management 
and you are being forced to agitate again. 
 
The issues like CPSU cadre hierarchy, Superannuation benefit for BSNL recruits, higher pay 
scale for E1 & E2 grades etc are of vital importance and our association also, individually and 
under the banner of United Forum has been pursuing the issues since long.  
 
But it is to be appreciated that non settlement of the issues are directly affecting the entire 
membership of your Association and the BSNL recruitees, hence we respect the decision 
taken by your Association to launch the TU actions from 3rd Feb’14 and assure our whole 
hearted support for success of the agitation. What is important is the settlement of these vital 
issues and not through which Association or Forum it is achieved, and we sincerely want 
that. 
 
Reiterating our support for success of the cause 
  
With best wishes 
 

Yours sincerely, 
           -sd- 

  (Prahlad Rai)      
                            General Secretary 


